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1. October Pancake Breakfast was a great success we distributed about 320 meals.  The net from our 

efforts will go a long way toward our Prolife organization recipients. Thank you to the knights 

and families that helped and a special thank you, as always, to Steve Zylla who puts together a 

great menu and runs a tight kitchen, we are all blessed by his dedication and hard work.   

 

2. Next month our pancake breakfast proceeds will go toward the kitchen fund. 

 

3. Pancake breakfast signs.  We have made use of the existing colored signs at the two entrances to 

the parking lot.  Kevin Kennan helped by inserting the signs into the metal stands that the church 

uses for various activities.   They work quite well close to the road.  I am considering having two 

4 foot wide signs made and assembling larger metal mounts for them and punching up the 

graphics to get our message out even better. 

 

4. We continue to grow as a council, as of this last two weeks we have increased our membership 

with three transfers into our council. Murray Wolf, Eric Hollan and Gene Dust.  We also have  a 

couple of men who have filed form 100s and are waiting to go through their exemplifications.  As 

a result we are growing at a great pace. 

 

5. I will continue to work on the calendar for the coming year working with Bill Swing on our K of 

C Website calendar as well as with Barb Selinski in the HNOJ office.  Look for our schedule in 

the coming weeks for next years activities 

 

6. Memorial for the Unborn.  Continued coordination with Kevin Finger, Parish Administrator. A 

Boy Scout working on his Eagle Scout award that is planning the meditation space in the 

Cemetery.  He is seeking assistance with the landscaping chores. I believe this is a valuable 

contribution our Council can make.  Now that the Festival is over we can coordinate getting this 

item to move forward toward completion. 

 

7. St. Steven’s Festival for Life is this Saturday - I have tickets for distribution.   Knights who would 

like to volunteer can simply go to St. Steven’s on Saturday and sign up for 2 hour sections at the 

registration desk. Activities start at 3:00  Silent Auction Items can be brought over to St. Steven’s 

Saturday morning. 

 

8. Special Olympics Fall Classic is being held Saturday and Sunday, November 10th and llth. 

 

9. Christmas Party – Date: Wednesday, December 14
th

? 

 

Enjoy the Fall Season in spite of the dry weather God has painted our outdoors with beautiful fall colors. 

 

Vivat Jesus 

Dan Cincoski 

  


